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APAS welcomes new federal Ag Minister  
Thanks the Honourable Lawrence MacAulay for his work as Minister 

 
March 1, 2019 – For Immediate Release – APAS is looking forward to working with the 
Honourable Marie-Claude Bibeau in her new role as Minister for Agriculture and Agri-
Food. 
 
“We have had many productive conversations with Lawrence MacAulay during his time 
as federal Ag Minister,” said APAS President Todd Lewis. “His knowledge of agriculture 
has been appreciated and we wish him well in his new assignment as Minister of 
Veterans Affairs.” 
 
“APAS would like to welcome Marie-Claude Bibeau to the Agriculture portfolio,” Lewis 
continued. “We look forward to working with Ms. Bibeau on the issues and concerns of 
Saskatchewan’s farmers and ranchers.”   
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For further information, or to make arrangements for an interview please contact: 
Colleen Hennan 
Communications and Community Relations Coordinator 
Agricultural Producers Association of Saskatchewan 
(306)789-7774 ext.6 
chennan@apas.ca 

Background: 

APAS is Saskatchewan’s general farm organization – formed to provide farmers and 
ranchers with a democratically elected, grassroots, non-partisan, producer-run 
organization based on rural municipal boundaries. As the united voice of agricultural 
producers and ranchers in Saskatchewan, we strive to represent the views of a wide 
variety of agricultural stakeholders in order to form comprehensive policies that can 
benefit all sectors of society. APAS is a member of the Canadian Federation of 
Agriculture. 


